

Dear 6th grade parents and guardians,

The Yearbook Committee for 2023-2024 has started working and are excited to create a wonderful yearbook that captures memories made throughout each students' time at Setauket Elementary School. This cannot happen without some support from the parents, guardians and grandparents! We want each child in the grade to be represented equally, and that means we really need at least a few pictures from each of you.

We are requesting that you send one baby picture of your child, and any memorable pictures you have of your child throughout their years at Setauket Elementary. All pictures should have been taken at a school event; such as a class party, Field Day or a dance. Please include photos that include multiple children. This helps to make sure every child is included.

All pictures can be sent to <u>vearbook@setauketpta.com</u>. Please label each picture within the subject line (ie, "field day"), and the names of the children depicted in the pictures within the body of the email.

Please email your child's baby picture and memorable pictures by Friday November 3rd. If you have any questions, feel free to email the Yearbook Committee at yearbook@setauketpta.com.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to an exciting year,
Kate Puopolo, Helene DeCillis, Suzanne Tomicic and Sandy Greenman

